June 14, 2016

6:50 p.m.

Public Hearing

FY 2016-2017 Budgets

The Town of Pink Hill held a public hearing on Tuesday, June 14, 2016 at 6:50 p.m. in the town hall board room.  Present for the meeting were Mayor Carol Sykes, Commissioners Mike Hill, Donald King and Debra Grady, Town Attorney George Jenkins, Police Chief Joey Thigpen, and Town Clerk Kimberly Mitchell.  

James Quinn was the only visitor present. 
Mayor Sykes said the purpose for this public hearing was for the public to ask questions or make comments concerning the FY 2016-2017 Budgets.  Mayor Sykes asked if there were any questions or comments from the public. With there being no comments from the public, Commissioner Hill made a motion to close the public hearing.  Commissioner King seconded the motion and it carried unanimously.  
